

BRICKS FOR BRUINS

"BUILDING FOR OUR FUTURE . . . BRICK BY BRICK"

What is Bricks for Bruins?

Several years ago an initiative called "Bricks for Bruins" was created to provide families and alum with a way to preserve the great memories they have of Cherry Creek High School while also making their mark on future generations of students who attend Creek. In an effort to support the growing technology needs at Cherry Creek High School, personalized bricks can be purchased for \$100. Your tax deductible contribution to this cause not only provides better opportunities for students, it helps support Cherry Creek High School's ongoing commitment to academic excellence. Please consider purchasing a brick to honor a graduate, commemorate a loved one, or recognize a family. Help Cherry Creek High School build for our future . . . brick by brick!

Please complete this order form and remit with payment before the final day of school to:

"Bricks for Bruins"

Cherry Creek High School 9300 E. Union Avenue Greenwood Village, CO 80111

Each brick costs \$100. Inscription is limited to 3 lines. 16 spaces per line. You will receive written confirmation of your order. Call 720-554-2255 if you need more information.

Personalized bricks like this example are installed on the walkway located in the courtyard between the Information Center and the West Building.

PTCO PRES 2012 DEB HESTER PENNY MALLOY

First Name		Last Name:																	
Address:					City:														
State:	Zip:				H	Home Phone:					Work Phone:								
☐ Enclosed is my/our check for \$ Please make checks payable to: Bricks for Bruins															Bruins				
☐ Charge my credit card for \$ ☐ VISA											MA	STE	RCA	RD					
Card Number:													_ CV	D# _			(3 digi	t # on back)	
Exp. Date: Signature:																			
	Line 1																		
	Line 2																		
	Line 3																		

Please complete this order form and remit with payment by April 1st.